# Newsletter - September 2025



# Bringing You the Latest Updates and News 07896 118 (8209)

# Welcome to the New Term

Dear Parents and Carers.

As we begin September, we are excited to share the latest news and updates with you. We warmly welcome all new children and families to our community and hope your time here will be enjoyable. For your convenience, a suggestion box is located near the entrance. We value your feedback, as it helps us improve our care and services.

# Registration and Contact Information

We kindly ask all parents to verify their details on our registration forms. Updated forms are available for anyone who needs to make changes.

#### **School Gates**

Each family should have received a letter and a card with the gate code, which is the last four digits of the club phone number (07896 118 209, code: 8209). Please ensure we have your current mobile number on file. The code will be sent to the main contact, so share it with anyone else who picks up your child. Remember, the gate should always remain locked.

### Session Availability

Most days are fully booked, but we will make every effort to accommodate requests for additional sessions when possible.

#### Half Term: 27th October 2025

Booking forms for the half term are now available. Sessions will be assigned on a first-come, first-served basis, so please return your completed form

#### **Staff Appreciation**

I would like to invite all parents who have utilised the holiday club over the summer to join me in expressing gratitude to Jo, Kelly, and Chani. Their dedication has been evident as they worked diligently to ensure the children's safety and enjoyment, managing activities such as the bouncy castle and organising engaging programmes while fostering a warm and welcoming environment for all. Additionally, I would like to thank Chelsea for her valuable assistance on our busiest days.

#### **Feedback**

Your opinions help us grow and improve. Please share your feedback using the suggestion box at the desk, by text, via WhatsApp, or through the form provided on our website.

https://www.childcare-chasebell.com